Derozio Memorial College
Rajarhat Road, Kolkata-136

NOTICE Date 16/04/2019

It is hereby notified to all the Head of the departments (HODs) that a Weeding out
drive is going to take place from 22" April to 29" April, 2019 in the Library in
which some outdated, irrelevant or old syllabus based books that may never be used
for any reading or research purposes in future would be weeded out in order to make
space arrangement for the newer ones in the Library. Hence, all the HODs are request
to take initiative to sort out the books that match the said criteria from the Library
with/iaghe stipulated period mentioned above.
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